
MADRONA MARCH BOARD REPORT   

 

1. We just completed Fashion Bag Fundraiser and raised almost $3000.00, One More GIANT 
LEAP towards a class set of CHROMEBOOKS. 
 

2. Our website has been updated to include MADRONA as a BULLY FREE ZONE in light of 
recent activities. 
 
 

3. We are kicking off our next fundraiser to continue our journey towards more 
CHROMEBOOKS….Superior Cards that will offer discounts with our local vendors, expected 
to earn 7000.00 
 

4. On March 2nd, we celebrated Dr. Seuss’s birthday with THING 1, THING 2, and the Cat in 
the Hat and an all school assembly.  WE CELEBRATE LITERACY AT MADRONA. 
 
 

5. We had over 75 participants at our District’s Science Fair.  HUGE SUCCESS. 

 

6.  Verizon Wireless just honored two of our teachers for outstanding contributions to our 
school.  The teachers were given a big bundle of school supplies. 
 

7. Planning is now underway for end of the year activities: Lapapalooza, Field Day and 5th 
grade graduation. 
 

8. We are beginning a morning LEGO enrichment program for our fifth graders with the help 
of REBEL BRICKS, a local lego company. 
 

9. WE HAVE NEW STUDENT SHIRTS AT MADRONA, our new logo has a VARSITY THEME. 
 

10. We have ordered new LOGOS for our school that promotes PBIS LANGUAGE. 


